
Metropolitan Wastewater Extension –  

City of Wanneroo 
 
Notice of Proposal to construct new wastewater main in Clarkson 

#19926271 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To cater for the disposal of wastewater in the northern corridor of Metropolitan Perth, Water Corporation proposes to carry out the following work in Clarkson:  

 Install 2kms of 1800mm diameter wastewater main; and  

 Install eight access chambers. 
 
Construction will be carried out by a combination of underground tunnelling and open trench excavation.  Impacted areas will be reinstated upon completion of 
the work. The location of the work is shown on the map provided.  
  
Please view instructions in the attached letter if you would like to raise any objections or concerns about the proposed work. 


